
is delighted to invite

THE GOLD NOSE OF GREEN GINGER

to say goodbye, as The Gold Nose is escorted from its temporary
home at North Point Shopping Centre to Hull History Centre.

 
The farewell ceremony will begin at 11am on Saturday 19th August, 2017. 

The coach will depart North Point car park at 11.45am. 
After the reception at Hull History Centre the coach will return 

to Bransholme, arriving back at North Point between 1.30 and 2pm.  
Refreshments will be provided. 

RSVP essential: please let Jade, Jess or Joshua at 
The Gold Nose of Green Ginger know if you can attend. 

This invitation is for the named individual only 
and is not transferable to another person.

All under 16s must be either accompanied by an invited adult 
or have signed authorisation from their parent or guardian.




